
 
 

4th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Next week (Monday 10th February to Friday 14th February) Manor Junior School will be 

shining a spotlight on music, drama and art as we celebrate creative arts week.  The theme of 

the week is “belonging.”  Building a greater sense of belonging is a key part of our equality 

and diversity work at Manor Junior School.  'Belonging' is that sense of being somewhere, 

where you can be confident that you will fit in and be safe in your identity: a feeling of being 

at home in a place. 

 

During the afternoon sessions each block will split into houses so the children will have the 

opportunity to work with people from other classes. 

 

On Monday 10th February children are invited to come in to school wearing clothes to 

represent their sense of belonging.  The clothes could represent their culture and could be 

part of their national dress.  The children could also wear uniform or kit to represent clubs 

they belong to such as Brownies and Cubs, or a sports club.  Some children may just be 

happy wearing their school uniform to show their sense of belonging to Manor Junior 

School.  Please remember the clothes the children wear do need to be suitable for the school 

day and shoes must be safe for use on the playground.  Children should not wear clothing 

displaying logos or pictures related to video games or films age related 12 or above.  

 

PE kits will be needed as follows. Changes are shown in bold. 

 

Year 3 Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 4 Wednesday and Friday 

Year 5 Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 6 Wednesday and Friday 

  

We hope the children enjoying working together and we look forward to sharing some of 

their amazing creations with you soon. 

 

 

Mrs S Kingshott 

Curriculum and Maths Lead 
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